
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   We will be celebrating Red 

Ribbon Week this week.  Red Ribbon Week is a time when we all pledge to say no to 

drugs.  Each day there is a theme for free dress.  On Monday, the theme is “It’s Red 

Ribbon Week” say “no” to drugs and so students can wear red to school.  The themes 

for  the rest of the  week were sent home in the Wednesday envelope and are posted 

on Class Dojo.  Wednesday is a regular  start day.  School begins at 8:00 for all 

students.  On Friday, the Book Character Parade will begin at 8:30.  Parents are invited 

to attend in person.  We will also videotape the parade and post it on Class Dojo.  

Please remember that costumes should represent a character in a book and be 

appropriate for school.  Students can bring a change of clothes to wear after the parade.  

Parents will not be allowed on campus to change their child’s clothes before or after the 

parade.  There is no school on Monday, October 31st.  Finally, congratulations to all of 

our Shuey Run/Walk participants on Saturday and a huge shout out to our Shuey PTA 

for all their hard work at Family Fun Night and at the Run/Walk.   

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 


